
From: Iqbal, Al-Azad
Sent: Thursday, March 29, 2012 11:24 AM
To: ‘susanwolsen@gmail.com’
Subject: DM 12-046 Municipal Power Group: Defficiency Letter

Dear Susan Olsen,
We received your application to be registered as an aggregator in New Hampshire. Our review shows that you did not
provide “a copy of the applicant’s authorization to do business in New Hampshire from the secretary of state” which is
required pursuant to Puc 2006.2(5). If you intend to apply as a person, please revise the application accordingly. If you
want to use the trade name, please update your application with the documentation required under Puc
2006.2(5). PIe~se respond to this letter within the time frame illustrated in Puc 2003.04 (h):

If the commission has requested information or clarification to complete the application for notification, and
such information or clarification is not provided within 60 days of the request, the commission shall suspend the
application. If, after 120 days of the date of the request, the applicant has not provided the requested
information or clarification, the commission shall reject the application. If an application is rejected, the
application fee shall be forfeited and the applicant shall be required to submit a new application and fee prior to
acting as an aggregator in New Hampshire.

If you have any question, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Thanks!

Al-Azad Iqbal
Utility Analyst - Electric Division
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit St., Ste 10
Concord, NIH. 03301-2429
(603) 27t-6036
Email: Al-Azad.MJgbal@puc.nh,gpy
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